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Context

This policy is drawn up in line with…

· DE Circular 2003/13 Welfare and Protection of Pupils.
· DE Circular 2017/04 & related Safeguarding and Child Protection Schools’ Guide

Visitors to Schools 
Visitors to the school are a normal part of school life.  Every day we have numerous parents, suppliers and peripatetic teachers/counsellors/coaches visiting the school.

Schools have to be welcoming to visitors, but our priority remains the protection of the children in our care.  As such visitors have to be managed to minimise any risk to our pupils, from their presence.

 Visitors to schools, such as parents, suppliers of goods and services, to carry out maintenance etc do not routinely need to be vetted before being allowed onto school 

Managing Safeguarding and Child Protection within Schools premises. 

Visitors, however will be managed by school staff and their access to areas and movement within the school will be restricted as needs require. 

Visitors will be: 
· Met/directed by school staff
· Required to sign in and out of the school by school staff. 
· Escorted by a member of staff, where appropriate,
· Clearly identified with visitor/contractor passes.  
· Restricted to only the pupil(s) relating to the purpose of their visit, where appropriate.  
· Restricted to cordoned off/specific areas if delivering goods or carrying out building/maintenance or repair tasks 
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